Dayton Power & Light Company

O1-1185-EL—055 ™
FILE

Colosimo, Lisa

From: Edward Humphrey [edward humphrey.imBo@statefarm.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2008 1:46 PM

To: Colosimo, Lisa

Cc: Edward Humphrey

Subject: Dayton Power & Light Company
Importance: Low

January 15, 2008
Dear Lisa,
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| want to thank you for all of the hard work you have put in to get this matter resolved to our satisfaction with Dayton
Power & Light.

Your diligent efforis helps us avoid paying this very large deposit and we most appreciate your help. This e-mail to
you gives you permission (if needed) to discontinue the farmal complaint { filed with the Ohio PUCO against DPL.
We are very grateful to you for what you've done for us.

Sincergly,

Ed & Kara Humphrey
3422 Kemp Road

Beavercreek, OH 45431
Phone: 837 427-1512

937 308-7239
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